

This memo is to notify the commission, in response to a request for information, that the amendment to July Monthly Report (6/1/08 - 6/30/08) was an administrative reporting error. The contribution on 6/18/2008 to Friends of Gordon Smith should have been reported as a general election contribution and not a primary election contribution for the July 2008 Report. I contacted the Friends of Gordon Smith committee concerning the reporting error and the committee has the contribution reported as a general contribution. The designation correction to this contribution has now been made on the part of the MPAA-PAC and is reflected in the July 2008 report.